

February 25, 2022

Woodland Pulp, LLC Attn: Scott Beal 144 Main Street Baileyville, ME 04694

Dear Scott,

On behalf of the University of Maine Foundation, thank you for Woodland Pulp, LLC's generous gift in support of the *Center for Research on Sustainable Forests*.

We are thankful for your partnership as we continue to make strides to promote leading interdisciplinary research on issues affecting the management and sustainability of northern forest ecosystems and Maine's forest-based economy.

Thank you for your strong belief in higher education at the University of Maine.

State: There of

Sincerely,

Jeffery N. Mills, Ph.D. President/CEO

JNM/cr